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Ombudsman releases 2017-2018 annual report 

L'Ombudsman rend public son rapport annuel 2017-2018  
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 Annual Report 2017-2018 Rapport annuel 
I am pleased to inform you that my latest Annual Report has been published and is 

available now on our website.  This report covers the 2017-2018 fiscal year and significant 

developments in recent months. 

 

 J’ai le plaisir de vous informer que mon tout dernier Rapport annuel a été publié et se 

trouve maintenant sur notre site Web. Ce rapport couvre l’année financière 2017-

2018 ainsi que les évolutions majeures des derniers mois. 
 

Read the report / Lire le rapport  

 

This is our Office’s third annual report since our jurisdiction was expanded to include 

municipalities, universities and school boards, in addition to provincial government 

organizations. As a stakeholder in one of these areas of jurisdiction, I hope you will find the 

information in this report of interest. 

  

You can find the entire report, media materials and backgrounders, and statistics on our 




